

GLS/C/983-25

CIRCULAR

27 February 2025

UNCC Climate Change Courses for Parents

Dear Parents.

We are thrilled to announce an exciting opportunity for our parents to engage in a series of educational courses provided by the **United Nations Climate Change (UNCC)**. As part of our continuous efforts to support lifelong learning and community engagement, we encourage you to enroll in the **UNCC Courses**, which offers an excellent opportunity to enhance your knowledge and contribute to our collective efforts in addressing climate change and gain deeper insights into global issues.

The UNCC courses provide valuable learning opportunities in courses such as:

- 1. Plastic Waste and the Basel Convention (unccelear.org) or How to prevent e-waste? (unccelearn.org)
- 2. Course: Sustainable Diet (unccelearn.org)
- 3. Course: Introductory e-Course on Climate Change (unccelearn.org)
- 4. Course: Children and Climate Change (unccelearn.org)
- 5. Course: Human Health and Climate Change (unccelearn.org)
- 6. Course: Climate Change International Legal Regime (unccelearn.org)

These courses are open to all and designed to enhance your understanding of climate change and empower you to contribute to our collective efforts in addressing this global challenge. The courses are provided **free of charge**, and upon successful completion, you will be **awarded a certificate** for each course. We request you to kindly upload all your UNCC Course certificates in the link below by **Friday**, 11th **April 2025**.

Link to upload certificates:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1xO1lqoHGEv_HkU33_VpUUPUE0f4B1MsgtaFWQ43zeUo/edit

We encourage you to explore these courses and take advantage of this excellent opportunity for self-improvement. To learn more about the available courses and the enrollment process, please visit https://www.uncclearn.org.

If you have any queries or need assistance regarding the courses, please don't hesitate to reach out to Mr.Abhinav Mishra at abhinav.m2 gls@gemsedu.com.

We firmly believe that by increasing our understanding of climate change, we can play an active role in shaping a sustainable future. We look forward to seeing many of our parents participate in these enriching courses.

Thank you for your continued support.

Warm regards,

Asha Alexander أشا ألكسندر
Principal مديرة المدرسة

الرئيس التنفيذي - تغير المناخ Executive Leader - Climate Change